
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  OCTOBER 7, 2002 

NOISE BY-LAW EXEMPTION 
TRACK REHABILITATION 
PACIFIC NORTHERN RAIL CONTRACTORS INC. 

Recommendation 

The Director of Legal Services recommends that an exemption to the Noise By-law be 
granted to Pacific Northern Rail Contractors Inc., for 2 weeks from October 7th to 19th, 
2002 for the necessary rehabilitation work for the Go Transit owned rail corridor through 
Maple. 
 
Purpose 
 
To seek a noise by-law exemption. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A request was received from Pacific Northern Rail Contractors Inc., for an exemption to 
the Noise By-law for rehabilitation work on the Go Transit owned rail corridor; between 
6:30 p.m. and 6:30 a.m., for two weeks from October 7th to 19th, 2002.  The letter is 
attached. 

Conclusion 

It is in order to grant the noise by-law exemption. 

Attachments 

Letter 

Report prepared by: 

H.A. Wilson 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
H.A. Wilson 
Director of Legal Services 



 

 

 


